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Christmas House Decorating Contest

The Association will sponsor a christmas decorating contest this y=ar.

The judging shall commence at approximately 7:00 p.m. on Sunday, December 21.
by a panel of three (3) non-cedarwood residents all interested contestants
must contact Howard or MaryLou Rock (899-6015) on or before Thursdayv,
December 18, to participate. An entry fee of one ($1.00) dollar shall be
payable during judging to defray expenses of awards.

Santa Claus is Comming to Cedarwood

The Association scheduling an appearance for Santa Claus. Depending upon the
number of interested families, Santa will either go house to house or

appear at a central location. Families that wish to participate should
leave their name, address and telephone number with Howard or Marylou Rock
(899-6015) on or before Wednesday, December 10.

Cedarwood List

Ready to sell your house? Have a relative or friend looking for a house

in Cedarwood? Would you like to save $4,000-%$5,000. in brokers commission;
the Association is starting a list with the name, address, and telephone
number of persons interested in purchasing a house. This list will be
provided to anyone who is a member of the Association and would like to
sell their home. If you would like a more detailed explanation, have

any questions or know of anyone who would like their name placed on the
list, please contact Delores Priest (891-6517).

Membership Committee

Guenter Loeser (893-6108) will chair this committee. If you are aware of
any new residents, anyone interested in joining the Association or assisting
on this committee, please contact Guenter.

Social Committee

Kathy Lally (894-2388) has agreed to chair this committee again. The
winter dance is tentatively scheduled for the beginning of March, 1981. If
you have any suggestions or would like to serve on the committee, please

contact Kathy.



